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Oregonians shouldn't have to bear the financial burden of Big Techs energy use. 

Amazon, Google and Meta do not enrich our lives nor do they make Oregon a better 

place to live and they do not deserve any sort of financial break. Especially not when 

the discount they receive is at the direct expense of Oregon children and seniors. 

Hold these robber barons accountable, save Oregonians from financial ruin. 


